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18th September 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We are delighted to inform you of the clubs that will be running this term. We would like to thank all the 
staff and parents who give up their time to support the clubs, as without you, our range of clubs would be 
very limited.  
 

Please note that these clubs will run from Monday 25th September until Wednesday 29th November 
 

Autumn Term 2023 

 Years 1 and 2 
3:20 – 4:20pm 

Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 
3:20– 4:20pm 

Monday Construction 
(Mrs Ashley) 

Football 
(Mr Finnimore) 

Tuesday Multi Skills 
(Go Active) 

Netball 
(Miss Spence) 

Wednesday Drawing 
(Mrs Ball) 

Cross Country 
(Mrs Plumb & Mrs Lloyd) 

If there any parent volunteers who would 
like to run each week, then please let us 

know 
 
 
Usually, we wouldn’t open clubs to Reception children in the Autumn term as they are usually very tired 
after a full day in school, but if you would like them to attend please come and have a chat with us.   
 
Please can you make sure that it is something that your child really wants to do before signing them up. It 
is important that we encourage the children to show commitment to their chosen club as this breeds good 
habits for the future. By signing up to their respective clubs, the children are agreeing to commit 
themselves to attending every session with obvious exceptions for illness or other emergencies.  
 
Please choose the club with your child/ren and reply to this email to confirm your choices by Thursday 21st 
September. Numbers will be limited, so places will be offered on a first come first served basis. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Ball  
 


